
From: Keli Bender
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Plain Beautiful Short Plat
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 3:41:43 PM

Hi Jeff;
Just received information on the Plain Beautiful Short Plat. Same drill, need to meet our requirements. 
Let me know if you need additional information.
Keli
Keli R. Bender
Lands Clerk/RRA
krd.keli@fairpoint.net
1(509) 925-6158
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